
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
We are seeing right now how our elections and officials are bought by corporations. We must get away 
from the buying of power. Changing this dynamic is not going to happen at the Federal level for a very 
long time, so we need to start this on the State level. Please support HB 
2578 towards this end. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Tamara Patrick 
3910 NE Klickitat St 
Portland, OR 97212-2826 
 
 
 


